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Friday 2 September.  
 
Good afternoon,  
 
I hope you have all enjoyed a couple of days of peace and tranquillity. For us, it has been 
wonderful to have the children back. Lots of smiles and chattering voices in and around the 
school, have been well received! 
 
Last academic year we asked parents about after school provision and it was felt that there 
was a need for an extended service after school for some children. We are delighted that we 
now able to offer an extended afterschool club. From Monday,  Premier Education will be 
offering an afterschool multi- activity club which will run from 3.15 – 5pm Monday to 
Thursday. The cost is £8 a day. The children will require a snack if attending. There will be 
different activities each day, mostly based around sport. All year groups are welcome. 
Frittenden CofE Primary School – Premier Education (premier-education.com) 
 
Miss Manktelow continues to offer Breakfast Club in the morning from 7.45am. The cost 
remains £4.00, children are offered toast and games in the hall. All Years are welcome. No 
need to book but please see Miss M or Mrs Kneller for payment details.  
 
Jo from Kent Academy of Musical Theatre has been in touch to say that she has had to 
refund parents as there has been a lack of interest. I know some parents (and children) are 
very disappointed by this, therefore, we would like to give you another opportunity to sign 
up for MUSICAL THEATRE, starting the week beginning 12th September. The cost is £5 per 
session and payment is made in advance for the term. Please email Jo info@kamt.co.uk for 
details. Often her response goes to junk folders, so keep checking – she is very prompt 
though. If you are in receipt of certain benefits the school will help financially. Please either 
email the school to book or contact Jo directly. All year groups are welcome. 
 
Mr. Jackson, who teaches guitar in key stage 2 is running an after-school guitar club on 
Wednesdays for children in years 3 – 6. Please visit www.music-shack.co.uk to book or 
contact the school office.  
 
Many thanks  
 
Ms. Costello 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/372/?location=brenchley
mailto:info@kamt.co.uk
http://www.music-shack.co.uk/

